CFC REPORT: BRANDI V

We had our quarterly meeting today and discussed options to present to the recovery services director of all institutions for continuing AA behind the walls. The institutions are presented with their own challenges at this time and asked us to brainstorm ideas. The committee discussed using jpay as part of correspondence and the ability for inside members to access our webpage which has the ability to put archived meetings, speaker, workshops, etc on it.

We approved 14,000.00 for literature. 11,000.00 was approved from last quarter and we added 3,000.00 from this quarter. As soon as institutions give the ok, we are ready to send literature.

I will be meet ing with recovery services again in the near future to discuss the possibilities of our sharing session.

The committee is requesting the second half of our line item for the year as we are meeting in person again. If there are funds remaining at the end of the year in operating expenses, we will return them to the area.

In service, Brandi V